
STATE OF NEBRASKA                             REJECTION, AGENCY USE  08/25/2014 

REJECTION OF EVALUATION RFQ SCOPE OF WORK   
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES  

 
 
Date:  June 7, 2023 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Rene Botts, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Department of Health and Human Services 
 
RE:  Scope of Work 97499-O3- Nebraska WIC Program 

 

 
 
The Department of Health and Human Services, State of Nebraska is rejecting all Scope of 
Work Proposals received on the above referenced RFQ Evaluation Scope of Work 97499-O3- 
Nebraska WIC Program.  
 
 
Your firm will be given the opportunity to participate if a new Scope of Work is released. 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
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